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12/04/2021  10:55:202021/1581/T COMMNT Doona Labi I live in the Garden Flat 79 Belsize Park Gardens and this well-established, and well-loved, sycamore tree is in 

my garden ¿ indeed it was already here when I moved here in September 1958, i.e. almost 63 years ago.

I was very shocked to be informed of its present condition after its pollarding on 17.3.2021 (TPO Application, 

2020/5657/T).

Due to the submitted reason for this TPO tree removal application, that the sycamore tree is diseased, I 

request that the Council will only make its decision after receipt and consideration of the required 

Arboricultural Report, as per Application Point 4, 1.

I note that at present, i.e. Monday 12.4.2021, it appears this Report has not yet been received by the Council.  

Further, for information there is a birds¿ nest in the sycamore tree, so presumably that has to be taken into 

consideration with appropriate action according to current legislation.

The present submitted details only show a rough drawing of the tree¿s location.  Obviously it is not to be 

confused with the garden¿s other TPO, the pear tree.
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